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Comments: I am writing to give me thoughts about the fixed anchors and bolts in national parks and wilderness

areas that's is being reviewed at this moment. Bolts and fixed anchors are a very important aspect of rock

climbing and keeping rock climbing safe in this areas. Rock climbing has been going on for decades in these

wilderness areas and there is a strong vibrant history of it that has created an amazing culture and community to

be a part of. Restricting this bolts and fixed anchors would be the start of destroying this amazing history and

continued way to interact with out great outdoors. Rock climbing bolts and fixed anchors are small and frequently

painted the color of the rock to blend in. Individuals passing by these fixed anchors would not see them unless

under close inspection and a trained eye. Banning these bolts would also be a safety hazard. Bolts are already in

the wall and after a certain amount of years they need replacing to keep safe, which individual in our community

volunteer there time and money to do so. Banning bolts would not allow us to replace these anchors and lead to

dangerous situations. Rock climbing is an amazing way to adventure, explore beautiful wilderness areas, and

interact with them in a healthy sustainable way. Putting a ban on bolts and fixed anchors would be a detriment to

our society by stripping away our freedom to recreate in the great outdoors, and would put existing routes and

rock climbers at danger going further! Rock climbing is a healthy activity, that is sustainable for the outdoors, and

has a rich history, culture, and community that should be protected at all costs!


